
 

 
 

 
2024 Smile Cookie Pre-order Form 

 

From April 29th to May 5th, Tim Hortons Restaurant Owners will be supporting more than 600 
charities, hospitals, and community programs across Canada. 100% of the proceeds from freshly 
baked Smile Cookies in our community will be donated to the Georgetown Hospital Foundation. 
The proceeds raised will support Laparoscopy equipment for Georgetown Hospital’s surgical 
department.   

To pre-order Tim Hortons Smile Cookies, complete this form and email it to Lauren Fargo at 
lfargo@haltonhealthcare.com, or drop it off at our Foundation office at the hospital.  

*Pre-order forms must be submitted at least 48 hours prior to your specified pick-up date and time. 

Cookies are $1.50 each plus tax with 100% of proceeds going back to the Georgetown Hospital 
Foundation. 
 
Number of cookies (12 per box):  

Your name:  

Address:  

Telephone:  Email:  

Pick-up date:               Pick-up time:  

*Payment is to be made upon pick-up at the selected store. 

Preferred Tim Hortons pick-up location: 

11 Mountainview Road North 

373 Mountainview Road South 

326 Guelph Street 
 

If you have any question regarding the pre-order form please direct your questions to Lauren Fargo 
at lfargo@haltonhealthcare.com. 
 
 

Thank you for your support! 
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